
 
 
 
Tech Writing Contract Position Available 
 
Bruce A. Austin   baagll@rit.edu   
 
19 April 2006 
 
Welch Allyn Inc., a Skaneateles, NY technical writing group, has an 
immediate need for an entry-level contract technical writer. The six-month 
position requires someone with strong writing skills and a technical 
aptitude. Experience with manual writing and instruction writing will be 
valued. For more information on this position, please see Bruce Austin or 
Christine VanHemel. 


